
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Messiah Preschool 2024   Donna Swanson, Director 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  I am sending you this 

newsletter before the Christmas vacation so that you can plan for 

January.  Our theme for January is “Let it Snow!”.  We will be 

getting ready for Snow Days & Dad’s Night when you return to 

school. 

All of us at Messiah Preschool wish you a very Merry Christmas and 

are looking forward to seeing you in the New Year!   

THANK YOU… 
Katya Kalmikov’s family for all the 
sandbox treasures. 

Emma Kim’s family for the stickers. 
Olivia Kim’s family for the many 

treasures for the sandbox. 

Hunter & Nixon’s grandma for 
bringing the chickens & eggs. 

All the room moms for making the 

Holidays festive and fun for the  

children. 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
January 8 – School resumes 

January 9 & 10 - Music 

January 11 & 12 – Spirit Days – 

wear your Messiah t-shirt 

January 15 – No School - Martin 

Luther King Day 

January 16 – Chapel w/Pastor Bob 

January 18 & 19 – Snow Days 

January 22 & 23 – Chapel  

January 25 – Dad’s Night 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE WORLD… 
Zion Edward Ward was born on  

11-21-23 and weighed 7 lbs. 14 

oz. Big sister is Isabella (Izzy) in  

Ms. Ortiz’s 3-day class. 

Congratulations to the Ward  

Family! 

 

 

GIVING PROJECT 
A BIG thank you to all the families 

that participated in our Giving  

   Project for the homeless.   

Many people will feel the  

warmth of your generosity and 

kindness. 

 

 

 

 

 


